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Formal comments from PJM Interconnection, LLC
PJM appreciates the consideration granted by the OASIS Subcommittee toward ensuring that the standard changes proposed in the R15005 recommendation allow for the continued use of the DUNS number in cases where that number is known and available.
While a few arguments have labeled the DUNS number as an imprecise identification system in certain contexts, PJM urges that this recommendation not be utilized as a precursor to the complete removal of the DUNS number from the NAESB WEQ Business Practice Standards. An action of that scope must be contingent on the designation and implementation of a replacement identification system that enables the independent verification of a Transmission Customer.



